
Tiger Print  
Mission Statement Mission Statement Mission Statement Mission Statement     

    St. Peter’s Lutheran School exists to provide a nurturing, Christian 
educational environment which assists families in their God-given 
responsibility of preparing children for an earthly life of Christian 

witness and eternity with their Lord and Savior. 
 

 

CHURCH ATTENDANCE 
 

Church attendance among our students is important for their spiritual growth and witness.   
Please make weekend worship part of your family life and invite others to join you. It will be    
here that you will see how each class is doing to reach a 100%!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 November 11 10:30 am Cherub Choir 
 November 18 8:00 a.m. Children’s Choir 
 December 2 10:30 a.m. Jr. Choir 
 December 15 5:00 p.m. Children’s Christmas Service 
    

Children are asked to arrive 15 minutes before service.  Choir attendance at worship services and 
special events will count on the student’s music grade.  

Cherub Choir:  Kindergarten - 2nd Grade        Children’s Choir:  3rd - 5th Grade        Jr. Choir:  6th - 8th Grade 
 

 

 

Red Day  -  Monday, October 29 
 

Say NO to drugs and support Red Ribbon Week by 
wearing red! 

 
 

 NO SCHOOL  *   NOVEMBER 1 & 2 
 

October 25, 2018 

Friday 26  NO BUSSING 
  8:30 am Gr4 @ Badger Ammunition Plant 

  10:00 am Kindergarten @ Sr Life Center 
  4:30 – 7 pm Spaghetti Dinner & Silent Auction 
Sunday 28 1:00 pm PRK4 Pumpkin Carving 
Wednesday 31 8:20 am Chapel 
   End of 1st Quarter 

November    

Thursday 1  NO SCHOOL - South WI District Teacher’s Conference 
Friday 2  NO SCHOOL - South WI District Teacher’s Conference 

K 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 6th 7th 8th Overall 

30% 53% 24% 36% 59% 67% 55% 57% 75% 51% 



 The School District of Reedsburg does not have school on  
Friday, October 26 – TOMORROW!   

St. Peter’s WILL NOT have bussing on that day. 
 
 

GO LADY TIGERS!!  
 
The Tiger volleyball teams celebrated the end of their season with a Pep Rally, Parent’s Night and fun 
banquet including the famous Parents vs. Players games.  Both teams had great seasons and showed 
much improvement along the way.  The B-Team finished the season with strong serving, great volleys 
and fantastic team spirit.  A-Team showed their aggressiveness in attacking the ball and scrappy play, 
letting very few balls drop on their side of the court.  Great job ladies, can’t wait for next season!! 
  
B-Team 
Chara Jantz  Luna Murphy  Anna Gerike  Emma Williams Grace Thomas 
Sierra Breidenbach Aubrey Mathews Emma Schmidt Chloe Roloff  Gracie Roloff 
Kinley Skinner Kendra Daniels 
  
A-Team 
Abby Van Coulter Searra Stowers Chloe Klitzke  Emma Herritz Brianna Van Coulter 
Kylee Molitor  Ashlyn Mathews Callie Curtin  Jaelyn Ray  Aubrey Snyder 
Sophie Williams 
  

CHAPEL OFFERING – 2ND QTR 
 

JOIN THE SOCK CHALLENGE!!  10 Pairs of socks from each classroom!!!!   
 
Your chapel offerings are being given to Prince of Peace Lutheran Church in 
Cincinnati, Ohio.  This church is located in the inner city and ministers to many of the 
homeless in the area.  In addition to your chapel offerings, adult socks are being 
collected.  Please place your donations in the sock tote in the entrance of school.   

 
 

YOUTH NEWSYOUTH NEWSYOUTH NEWSYOUTH NEWS…  

Sr Youth: October 31st 6:30-8:30pm   Sr Youth: November 7th 6:30-8:30pm 
 

October 28 - JR YOUTH PROGRESSIVE DINNER 
All Jr Youth are invited to travel by bus to several churches in town, enjoying three different courses, a 
devotion, and games. The Progressive Dinner will start at Sacred Heart at 5pm and will end at Sacred 
Heart at 8:30pm. This is a community youth event. There is no cost for this event and it is so much fun!!  
 
November 11 - SR YOUTH TRIVIA NIGHT  
This event will be held at St. John's Lutheran Church with registration starting at 3:30pm and Trivia 
starting at 4:00pm. This is a community youth event. TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE IN THE OFFICE! 
Cost is $10 per person or $50 for a table of 6. Snacks will be provided.  Funds raised will help offset the 
cost of the Sr. Youth Winter Retreat at Silver Birch Ranch. Bring the family out for a fun night of 
Trivia!! If there are any questions, or to purchase tickets, please contact me at 608-477-1159 or at 
jenniferanderson@saintpetersls.com 
  
 



 
 

Survey and Chat Information Continued... 
Discipline: Over 80% of parents agree with the discipline code at St. 
Peter’s.   Some improvements were suggested by parents and teachers.  It is 
important for students and parents to understand the classroom rules and 
expectations.  Teachers shared their classroom rules during the before school 
home visits.  Parent are welcome to contact their child’s teacher at anytime with 
questions.  A “Pink Slip” system is being used this year to improve consistency 
and track repeat offenders.  

 
From the Parent/Student Handbook:    
St. Peter’s uses a “Pink Slip” system to track student conduct.  This is part of the teacher’s classroom 
plan and is used when a students’ behavior warrants.  It is a communication tool between the teacher, 
parents and principal.  It allows the teacher and parent to work together to improve the student’s 
behavior.  Students serve a 50-minute detention with their teacher should the student receive 4 pink 
slips in one quarter.  Students will serve a 50-minute detention with the principal should the student 
receive 8 pink slips in one quarter.  In addition to the principal detention, a meeting with the parents, 
teacher and principal will be held.  The purpose of this meeting is to work together to improve the 
situation.  All pink slip counts start at zero each quarter.      
 
A Parent comment from the survey: St. Peter's does an outstanding job educating our children about 
God and our faith, which should be the first and foremost goal. The school has a safe and family-
orientated atmosphere which makes me as a parent feel incredibly comfortable and proud to send my 
children to school there. My children have had a wonderful education thus far and truly enjoy going to 
school each day. We would never think to go anywhere else but St. Peter's Lutheran School. 
 

 
PARENT – TEACHER CONFERENCES – NOVEMBER 8 & 9 
 

Kindergarten – 8th grade: A conference with your child’s teacher is mandatory.  Forms were sent home 
last week. Sign up for a day and time that works best for you.   
 

                VISION & HEARING SCREENINGS  
  

Dr. Diane Reinfeldt and her staff from Madison Area Technical College in Reedsburg 
will be at St. Peter’s on Tuesday, November 6th, beginning at 9:00 a.m. to test students 

for hearing and vision.  This testing will be done for those in K - 6th grade.  Students in 7th and 8th 
may also be tested (please bring a note from your parent).  If you would rather your child not be tested, 
please send a note to your child’s teacher stating such.   
 
MADISON SYMPHONY YOUTH CONCERT  
 
1st – 8th grade will be traveling by Reedsburg Bus on Tuesday, November 13th to the Overture Center 
in Madison for this grand performance.  Permissions slips are coming home with students today.  
 
 

 

BOYS BASKETBALL SEASON IS STARTING SOON 
St. Peter's Boys grades 5th thru 8th may play basketball. Athletic packets are available in the 
office and need to be filled out and returned if you are planning on joining the team.  Registration 

forms, athletic fees, and physical card must be completed and returned prior to the start of 
practice.  First night of full practice will be Monday, October 29. B-Team 3:30-5, PARENT 
MEETING will start at 5:00 and A-Team practice will start at 5:15-6:45.  
 
 



SCHOLASTIC BOOKFAIR IS COMING TO ST. PETER’S!! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join us on Friday, from 8am – Noon for the “Grand Event” - a special day for Grandparents!! 
 
Are you soooo excited that you can’t wait to begin your shopping?? Here is the link that can be used to 
order online starting October 19 thru November 13.  http://www.scholastic.com/bf/spls14  
 

St. Peter’s School Annual Spaghetti Dinner & Silent Auction 
 

Friday, October 26 from 4:30-7:00 PM 
  
Adults: $8.00 - Children 5 – 12 years old: $4.00 Children 4 and under are FREE 
Tickets purchased at the door will be a dollar more.  Carry-outs are available. 

 

SILENT AUCTION throughout the evening. 
 

 

SILENT AUCTION ITEMS 
 
Pre-K Baskets have something for everyone!!  
Trucks * Princess * Art Center 
 

Kindergarten Silent Auction Items  
8 by 10 framed print “Children’s feet in the sand stand firm with JESUS!” 
This one of a kind includes feet of 2018-19 St. Peter’s kindergarten students. 
 

8 by 10 framed print “We hold our children’s hands for a little while . . .they hold our HEARTS 
forever!”  This one of a kind includes hands of 2018-19 St. Peter’s Kindergarten students. 
 

2 - Bedtime Story Visit    
Mrs. Hillman will come to YOUR home at YOUR bedtime and share bedtime stories with you.  You get 
to choose the day and time!  Good night and sleep tight! 
 

Girl’s Bedtime Basket & Boy’s Bedtime Basket filled with items to make bedtime fun! 
 
First Grade 
"Shoot for the Moon" canvas master piece!! 
 

Second Grade 
I SPY for boys   *   I SPY for girls   *   I SPY for everyone 
Customized, decorated children’s desk chair featuring second grade on it! 
Signed fleece blanket 
 
Third Grade 
Homemade design dish set ---2 sets of 2 plates, 2 bowls, 2 mugs.  
 

Fourth Grade  

Mon. 11/5 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. 
  

Tues. 11/6 7:40 to 8:30 a.m. & 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. 
  

Wed. 11/7 7:40 to 8:30 a.m. & 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. 
  

Thurs. 11/8 7:40 to 8:30 a.m. & 3:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
  

Fri. 11/9 8:00 a.m. to Noon 



A unique print that features a fingerprint masterpiece.   
 
Sixth Grade 
Comfy, Cozy Beverages 
Family Movie Night 
 
Seventh Grade 
Cat & Dog Basket 
 
Eighth Grade 
Heart-shaped decorative stone, personalized with the names of our precious 8th grade students. 
Class of 2019 Christmas Star, originally topped their 2nd grade Christmas Tree.  
 
Kid-Zone Day Care – A Basket for Dad!! 
 

2018 Children’s Christmas service - reserved Seating for 5  
 
PTL Cookie Walk First-In-Line-Pass 
 
PTL – School Spirit Basket 
 
Reserved Parking for Oct. 2018- Oct. 2019 
 
Black and White Lap Quilt 
 
Chaparral gift certificate 
 
2018 B-Team signed volleyball 
 
2018 A-team signed volleyball 
 
2018 A team Boys signed Bball to be claimed at the end of the season 
 
2018 A team Boys signed Bball to be claimed at the end of the season 
 
Taco Night Fiesta basket 
   
Christmas Train Lap Quilt 
 
Pamper Yourself Mom Basket 
 
Bee Who You Are basket 
 
 
 
 
 

 


